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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells HECC to create a direct admissions program for certain higher learning
schools. The Act sunsets on July 1, 2035. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.0).

Directs the Higher Education Coordinating Commission to establish a direct admissions program for
community colleges and certain public universities in this state. Requires each high school in this
state to provide certain information about students who received a high school diploma to specified
community colleges and universities. Prohibits a student's information from being provided unless
that student consents.

Sunsets on July 1, 2035.
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